
Kingsley Park Pre-Construction 
Informational Meeting 

-March 31, 2014  at the Walter J. Sullivan Treatment Facility- 

 



The Project Area 
and Design 
The closure of Kingsley Park 
from April 1- September 1 
will allow for: 
 
• Accessibility improvements 
 

•Re-surfacing of pathways 
 

• Overlook and seating 
improvements 
 

•Drainage improvements 
 

•Woodland enhancement 
 

•Natural play area 
 

 





From April 1 – September 1, Kingsley Park will 
close and be fenced-off. 



Please be extra mindful of fellow visitors; 
everyone will share limited detour space. 

All of Kingsley Park 
will be off-limits and 
fenced.  Two routes 
around it will remain: 
 

1. Main drive detour 
2. Lower Loop 
 

 



Special traffic concerns: 



This is the first of several restoration phases: 



Questions?  



Contact us: 

Vinny Falcione, Reservoir System Supervisor 
(617) 349-4762 
vfalcione@cambridgema.gov 
 
Tim MacDonald 
(617) 349-4773 
tmacdonald@cambridgema.gov 
 
Cambridge Water Department Mainline (24/7) 
(617) 349-4770 
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